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Families are already unduly burdened with high taxes far out of proportion to any 

value they receive from government.  The fraud, waste, and abuse is on full display 

to anyone who bothers paying attention.  It would be inappropriate at this time to look 

for new ways to extract tax revenue from the citizenry.  If this current trajectory the 

state government is on continues it will only serve to make Oregon a less and less 

desirable place to work, live, or do business.    


